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          09.05.2023 

 

 

Statement regarding the RoHS Directive 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

This letter serves to state our position regarding the RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU and the new version 

2015/863/EU. 

 

The RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS 2) and 2015/863/EU (RoHS 3) restrict the use of hazardous substances 

in electrical and electronic equipment. 

 

The RoHS Directive regulates substances in electrical and electronic equipment. The ball screws that we 

produce are not classed as electrical or electronic equipment. 

 

However, we require our suppliers to refrain from using the substances listed in the RoHS Directive in their 

products.  

 

Our ball screws may feature components made of brass. This brass has a lead content (EC Number: 231-100-4, 

CAS No.: 7439-92-1) in an amount greater than 0.1%. Exemption 6(c) “Copper alloy containing up to 4% lead by 

weight” listed in Annex 3 of the RoHS Directive applies to these products.  

 

In the event of any relevant changes relating to our products, August Steinmeyer GmbH & Co. KG will comply 

with its duty to inform and notify you immediately. 

 

 

With best regards 

 
August Steinmeyer GmbH & Co. KG 

 

 


